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Staffing Update
We are fortunate here at
Endsleigh to have a
brilliant team of staff
working with our l ovely
pupils. Next week marks
the final week at our
school for two of the
team: Mr Wilson and Mrs
Beedham. 

We will be very sad to
see them go but at the
same time wish them all
the best in the next
steps of their careers
and lives. They have
both had a fantastic
impact on our school. 

Harvest Festival
Reminder:
Class 1/2 will be leading a
KS1 Harvest Liturgy as their
Stay and Pray on
Wednesday 25th October at
9.15am in school. All families
in KS1 are invited to come
and attend.  Key Stage 2's
Harvest Festival liturgy will
take place at 2pm. All
welcome.

Parents’ Evening
Thank you to everyone who
attended on Monday night.
It was lovely to see
everybody and to talk about
the learning journeys of our
pupils so far this year.

Mass
On this Sunday 22nd
October there is a 10am
Mass at Marist. Pupils and
families are more than
welcome to join Mrs
Spencer at this service.

Dates for wb 23rd
23rd: NAPA dance Class 1/2 & 2
25th: Harvest Festival KS1 @ 9:15am
25th: Harvest Festival KS2 @ 2pm
25th - 27th: Y6 Residential

Sporting Events
From Table Tennis to
Boccia and a day of
training for our Year 5
Activity Ambassadors, it
has been another very
successful week for the
personal development
of our pupils. After half
term, we look forward to
participating in many
more events across a
range of activities.

Residential prep
The excitement builds
as Year 6 get ready to
go to Robinwood on
Wednesday. Remember
to check the suggested
packing list, especially
with this weather!

Book Fair
What a success! We
hope that everyone
who bought one (or
more) books enjoys the
read!


